Dear

I am writing in reference to the letter addressed to me of 


, 200
.  
After considerable investigation and in light of the information discovered since the letter was issued, it is very clear that the warning is not warranted.  Let me explain to you my reasons for saying this.  First,
(INSERT YOUR ARGUMENT FOR REMOVAL OF THE LETTER SHOULD BE MADE – E.G. THE STRENGTHS AND WEAKNESSES OF THE EMPLOYER’S CASE ANALYZED AND DISPOSED OF)

Based on this information, I am requesting that the warning letter referred to above, be removed from my personnel file.  If you determine that the letter will remain in my personnel file, this is a request that this letter be attached to the warning and maintained in the file as long as the warning letter remains there.  In addition, any time the warning letter is referred to or reviewed, I request that this letter be reviewed for the same purpose.  

Lastly, let me be clear that the warning should not be used or referred to as a foundation or to support more severe or progressive forms of discipline, nor should it be given consideration in the event I bid for a job in a higher classification or transfer.  It is simply not an accurate reflection of the circumstances.
Thank you advance for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

